From: Rebecca Adams
To: Margaret Telfer

Subject: FW: NNPA Planning ref. 17NP0025 - Proposed lodge at Plot 16, Otterburn Hall

Date: 28 March 2017 09:46:32

From: david tweddle

Sent: 27 March 2017 17:08

To: Rebecca Adams

Subject: Re: NNPA Planning ref. 17NP0025 - Proposed lodge at Plot 16, Otterburn Hall

Hi Rebecca

I can confirm that the timber cladding will be the Larch, I will be using the grey windows and the grey tiles also

Kind regards David Tweddle

From: Rebecca Adams < Rebecca. Adams@nnpa.org.uk >

Sent: 27 March 2017 16:06:56

To:

17NP0025 - Proposed lodge at Plot 16, Otterburn Hall

Dear Mr. Tweddle,

I email in connection with the above application for which I am the case officer. An email address was not supplied on your application however I obtained this from an email received from Mr. Ladhar regarding materials on 16th March. I trust that this is okay.

The application specifies that dark grey tiles, windows and doors will be used however doesn't specify the type of timber cladding to be used (e.g. larch or western red cedar etc.) although the proposed plans state that this is to be Western Red Cedar Shiplap boarding. Please could you therefore confirm what type of timber cladding is proposed. Please ensure that this information is provided no later than **Wednesday 12**th **April**.

Regards,

Rebecca

Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer Telephone: 01434 611552

Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk/about/planning/

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland National Park Authority (NNPA). The Authority's head office and principal place of business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United Kingdom. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it or in any attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please delete the email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of NNPA. Contractors or potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order or Contract is needed for NNPA to be bound by any offer or acceptance of terms for the supply of goods or services Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the NNPA for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use thereof. Computer systems of this Authority may be monitored and communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purpose.

Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer

Tel: 01434 611552 (x278)